DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRBa0632/P1dn
FROM THE MGD:jld:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

July 6, 2001

Rep. Wood:

If a person is exempt from the prohibition under sub. (5) because a law enforcement
agency has directed the person to wear body armor, the agency is not required to keep
the same type of records that must be kept if the person receives an exemption under
either sub. (4) or (6m). Is that your intent?
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